
-----Original Message----- 
From: Charlie Rider 
Sent: Wednesday, July 20, 2016 4:13 PM 
To: Parks, Timothy 
Subject: 1507 Burning Wood Way 
 
Hi, I'm a neighbor in Madidon if this planned development.  I have 
hopefully a simple question to you.  
Why is this treated like a separate development from the other homes I the 
area?  For example using private garbage vs. city?  Why doesn't the city 
extend Burning Wood and give each home a numerical Burning Wood address? 
 
 
Thanks 
Charlie Rider 
5621 Comanche Way 


